
 
 
 

 
Cubs Trophy Tour 2017: Garfield Park Conservatory 5/10/17 

 
Please be patient and courteous to those around you in line.  
 
Please plan to have everyone from your party wait in line together.  
 
Public restrooms are available; you may leave your place in line and return if needed.  
 
Keep all coats, chairs, blankets, purses and other personal belongings with you at all 
times. The Chicago Cubs or the Garfield Park Conservatory are NOT responsible for 
lost items.  
 
Once you are near the Trophy:  
 
Take off your coat, hat, purse. Anything you do not want in the photo can be handed 
to a staff person who will bring it to the other side of the room and you can pick it up 
on your way out.  
 
You may take an individual photo or a group photo but not both. If a group, only one 
camera/ cell phone will be used.  
 
Turn your flash off.  
 
Turn your zoom off.  
 
Thank you in advance for helping to make this historical celebration a success! 

 
 
 

If you didn’t get to see the Trophy today, check out the website below for future stops:  
www.cubs.com/trophytour 


